
 

Announcements for the week of June 18, 2017 
 

Church Work Day  
On Saturday, July 1 we will be having a church-wide work day! We can use all the hands we can get to accomplish 
some tasks around the church. There is a task for every age and skill level! If you are able to come, please let Bill 
Gaehring or the Church Office know. The day will start at 9am and go until around noon. But come for however long 
you are able in between!  
 
You’re invited…to Bible Study… 
The Thursday Night Bible Study is inviting anyone who would like to join them for Bible Study. Through the summer 
they are meeting a few times a month for a devotion and fellowship. Their next gathering is on Thursday, June 22 at 
the home of Bubba & Gabby Miller. If you interested in joining them, let Bubba/Gabby Miller, Bob/Margie Mounce or 
Matt/Cara Gaehring know!  
 
Church Picnic 
Oaklyn Baptist will be hosting a church picnic at Soupy Island  (1718 Front St., W. Deptford) on Saturday, June 24th 
from 11am-7pm. Burgers and Hot dogs will be provided. There is a sign-up sheet in the back of the church so we can 
have a head count/idea for food. There is a pool, carousel, slide and games! Cost is $6 per person. Contact the 
Fellowship Team with any questions (Rachael Bonewicz, Kathy Mallison, Debbie Clark or Pat Ilgenfritz).  
 
Worship on Sunday Mornings 
Matt Gaehring is looking for anyone who may have an interest in being part of the worship team on Sunday mornings. 
If you are interested in playing in the Worship Band they will begin practicing on Sunday mornings at 9 AM starting on 
June 25th. He is also looking for anyone who is interested in participating in any other part of the worship service 
(reading scripture, leading hymns, singing in the choir, or sharing another gift). If you want more information or are 
interested in the Worship Band or any other aspect of the worship service please contact Matt at 
mgaehring@gmail.com or 856.981.9006. 
 

 


